
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Issue 29 – June 2018 

Scartaglen National School 

Well done to everyone on a fantastic year!!  
As another school year draws to a close I want to wish everyone 
well on their summer holidays. It has been a hugely enjoyable year. 
All of the children have worked really hard throughout the year. I 
would like to wish our sixth class; Jessica, Shauna, Katelyn, Máire, 
Ciara, Orlaith, Cillian, Eoin, Jack, Evan, Muireann Rahilly and 
Muireann Walsh every success in the future. I want to thank all of 
the parents for getting involved in school activities and fundraisers, 
we hope you will continue your involvement in the coming years. I 
particularly want to thank all of the staff of the school for their 
tremendous dedication and hard work throughout the school year. 
I look forward to seeing you all again in September.  
 
Paul Moroney (Principal) 
  
 

 

We had a fantastic day for our school sports day. All of the children in the 
school took part in a range of activities, it was really fun! There were egg 
and spoon races, sack races, three-legged races, wheelbarrow races, 
orienteering, water relay, musical chairs, parachute, sports star superstar 
and even some bouncing castles which 5th/6th class paid for using their 
Junior Entrepreneur profits! Thanks to everyone who helped make this 
such an exciting day!  Photos can be viewed on the school Flickr page. 
 
Note: Scartaglen National School will re-open on Monday 3rd September. 
 

- Booklists for all classes as well 
as the school calendar for 
2018/19 are available on the 
school website. 
Class Allocation 2018/19 
- Junior Infants:  
Mrs. Cora Doody 
- Senior Infants: 
Ms. Eileen O’ Connor 
- 1st/2nd Class:  
Ms. Eilís McCarthy 
- 3rd/4th Class:  
Mr. Joseph Johnson 
- 5th/6th Class:  
Mr. Paul Moroney 
- Special Education Teachers: 
Mrs. Aida O’ Mahony, Ms. 
Denise O’ Connor and Ms. 
Niamh O’ Sullivan 
 
 
 

News 

We are all very sad to say 
goodbye to Mrs. Catherine O’ 
Sullivan after almost 40 years 
teaching in Scartaglen. Catherine 
began teaching in Kncokeenahone 
School on 9th January 1979 and is 
the last remaining member of the 
original staff that made the move 
to the newly built Scartaglen 
National School on 19th January 
1981. Catherine’s professionalism, 
enthusiasm and dedication has 
had a tremendous impact on the 
lives of the children she has cared 
for over the years. We would like 
to wish her many years of health 
and happiness in her retirement. 
Catherine you will be greatly 
missed by all of the staff and 
students of Scartaglen N.S. 
 
 
 
 
 

Farewell Mrs. 
O’ Sullivan 

 

Scartaglen N.S. Sports Day  

School Tour 2018 
Scartaglen N.S. had our school 

tour on 19th June. Junior 
Infants – 2nd Class went to 

Knockreer House and 3rd – 6th 
Class went to Cappanalea. 

Everyone had great fun and all 
of the photos can be seen on 
the school Flickr page which 
can be accessed through the 

school website 
www.scartaglenns.ie 

 


